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INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 2025 INTERNATIONAL
LETTER WRITING COMPETITION

The International Writing Bureau invites interested parties from DepEd Quezon to
showcase brilliance beyond borders by participating in the International Letter Writing
Competition, a global initiative that empowers students to share their thoughts and creativity

through timeless art of letter writing.

With the theme “A letter to the hero of my life,” students are encouraged to reflect on
the influence of people who touched their lives, inspired them, and guided them to become

better versions of themselves.

Participation of learners in this event is voluntary and subject to the existing Time-
on-Task Policy of the Department of Education as per DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005, and DepEd
Order No. 012, s.2025 titled “Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar
and Activities”.

For further details, please see the attached letter; and for possible arrangements,
please contact CATHERINE BRROWN, Chairperson, Program Director through WhatsApp at
+971-527809450.
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Showcase Brilliance Beyond Borders — Enroll Now in Letter Writing Competition 2025
From Ryan Pitt <raynpitt@gmail.com>

Date Sun 2025-09-14 7:06 PM
To  DEPED QUEZON <quezon@deped.gov.ph>

You don't often get email from raynpitt@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Principal /Teacher,

It gives us immense pleasure to invite your School to the International Letter-Writing Competition 2025, a global initiative that empowers students to
share their thoughts and creativity through the timeless art of letter writing.

This year's theme, “A Letter to the Hero in My Life”, encourages students to reflect on the people who have touched their lives, inspired them, or
guided them with courage and kindness.

By participating, students will not only develop confidence in communication but also discover the joy of storytelling and the power of expressing
gratitude.

Competition Details

Categories:

Category A: Ages 7-9

Category B: Ages 10-12

Category C: Ages 13-15

Category D: Ages 16-18

Submission Guidelines:

Letters can be handwritten or typed in English (Doc/PDF).
Word Limit: 1,000 words

Submit at: https:/linktr.ee/letterswritingcompetition2025
Entry Fee: $10 per student

Deadline: 30 September 2025

Rewards & Recognition

Trophies for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd winners in each category
5 Medals of Appreciation per category

School-level winners for institutions with 50+ entries
Every participant receives:

A Certificate of Participation

Free access to a $100 Creative Writing Program
Special Prizes:

Teachers submitting 50+ entries: Trophy & Certificate
Schools submitting 50+ entries: Trophy & Certificate
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Schools with 50+ entries enjoy a $2 discount per participant >

How to Participate
Coellect all student submissions and email them to us.
Transfer entry fees through one consolidated payment.

We invite your students to take part in this inspiring initiative under the theme: “A Letter to the Hero in My Life.” This competition will not only help
them strengthen creative and critical thinking but also allow them to express admiration for their role models.

Together, let’s celebrate the heroes in our lives by encouraging students to share their heartfelt stories.

Warm regards,

Catherine Brown

Program Director

International Letter-Writing Bureau
B WhatsApp: +971-527809450
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